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June 11, 2018 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

IFB # 1808025 

TERM CONTRACT FOR MECHANICAL HVAC SERVICES 

 

It has been determined that it would be in the District’s best interest to cancel the above 

referenced solicitation in its entirety. This decision is made in accordance with Georgetown 

County School District’s Procurement Code, Section 1710.1.  

 

It became evident during the pre-bid conference that the solicitation, as issued, would require 

further review from the Facilities Department. It is not known at this time if the solicitation will 

be reissued. Potential bidders are advised to monitor the GCSD’s Procurement website for 

updates.  

 

The District apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused those attending the pre-bid 

conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vicki Williams, CPPO 

Procurement Coordinator 


